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Paul Davis <davisp@rochesterhills.org> Wed, May 31, 2017 at 10:58 AM
To: "Hartzell, Paul" <phartzell@rochester.k12.mi.us>

Cc: Allan Schneck <schnecka@rochesterhills.org>, Paul Shumejko <shumejkop@rochesterhills.org>, Barbara Smith
<smithb@rochesterhills.org>, Keith Depp <deppk@rochesterhills.org>, Jenny McGuckin <mcguckinj@rochesterhills.org>,
Sheryl Mclsaac <mcisaacs@rochesterhills.org>

Mr. Hartzell,

Rochester Hills utilizes three parties to review and modify regulatory sign requests. The three groups include the City
engineering staff, the Advisory Traffic and Safety Board (ATSB) and the City Council. Various items related to traffic
and safety requests received by the Transportation Engineer are scheduled for a monthly meeting of the ATSB.

Your request to modify the existing Traffic Contol Order at Auburn and John R will be referred to the ATSB. Meetings for
the ATSB are held on the second Tuesday of a month at the City Hall office. The next meeting of the ATSB is June
13th at 7:00 p.m. Does this time/date work for your schedule? You could either personally present your request or |
could attach your correspondence and present it on your behalf.

The original Traffic Control Order for the No Turn on Red Signs at Auburn and John R were reviewed in July 2000. If the
ATSB supports the traffic request to modify the turning movement restriction times,the City Transportation Engineer can
enter a temporary traffic control order. The ATSB serves City Council in an advisory capacity to make
recommendations to improve safety. The temporary order is only made permanent if the City Council approves the
temporary traffic control order with 90 days from the date of issuance.

Would you like to be added to the June 13th agenda or wait for another meeting? The next meeting's agenda needs to
be finalized early next week.

Sincerely,

Paul M. Davis, P.E.
City Engineer/Deputy DPS Director

1000 Rochester Hills Dr.
Rochester Hills, MI 48309
248.656.4640
www.rochesterhills.org

On Tue, May 30, 2017 at 2:29 PM, Hartzell, Paul <phartzell@rochester.k12.mi.us> wrote:

| Paul,

| How would | go about requesting a time change for the “No Turn on Red” signs posted on all four corners of John R &

| Auburn? The signs currently cover the hours of 7:00am — 4:00pm (School Days Only). | was recently monitoring traffic
| (vehicle and pedestrian/students) at that intersection and noticed that the majority of students walking or riding their

| bikes to Reuther Middle School in the morning actually pass through that intersection between 6:30am-7:00am. | was

| thinking that a time change from 7:00am — 4:00pm to 6:00am — 4:00pm would be more helpful for the students going

| to Reuther. If you could at least steer me in the right direction, it would be greatly appreciated. Thanks!!



Paul Hartzell

Safe-Ed. LLC

Transportation Consultant
Rochester Community Schools
501 W. University Dr.
Rochester, M| 48307

Office: (248) 726-3153
Cell: (248) 606-9005

phartzell@rochester.k12.mi.us
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